

THE MONTHLY NEWSLETTER OF THE

THE MONTHLY NEWSLETTER OF THE CENTRAL FLORIDA METAL DETECTING CLUB





Club Officers

President 386-717-5775
Alan James nonialan@earthlink.net

Vice-President 407-323-2954

Bill Shackelford 2nd Vice-President Bill Green

Secretary Debbie Green Treasurer Chuck Hosbein



Club Volunteers

Half/Half George and Bea Case

Raffle's Betty Shackelford

Find of the month table's Rob Loucks

Photographer Ralph Flippo

Rob Loucks Lorrie Sprigg Jerry Hitson

Webmaster Jerry Hitson

Activity Director Lorrie Sprigg

Africanlor@aol.com

Newsletter Jerry Hitson

G8r81@cfl.rr.com

A Great BIG thanks to all these people!

Come Join Us!

We will be eating at the Colorado's Steak Place. It is just north of the meeting place. Park at the meeting building and walk over. We eat at 5:30. If you would like to join us, we would be happy to see you. BYOM!



The club meets the 2nd Friday of each month at the Sanford Garden Club. It is located about 2 blocks south of Lake Mary Blvd. on the east side of 17-92. For more information contact Bill Shackelford at (407) 323-3401 or Alan James at (386) 717-5775

Club web site: www.thecfmdc.com

You are receiving this newsletter because you are a V.I.P.

REMINDER: The club dues are \$25 for the year and a membership fee of \$15. If you are paying by check please make it out to the CFMDC

